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Meyers, Robert (COE)

From: Sosa, Rebeca (DIST6)

Sent:  Tuesday, March 03, 2009 2:07 PM

To: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Cc: Milian, Lourdes (DIST6); Marante , Roly (DIST6)
Subject: RE: Ethics Question

Thanks a million!

Rebeca Sosa

From: Meyers, Robert {COE)

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 10:56 AM
To: Sosa, Rebeca {DIST6)

Cc: Marante , Roly (DIST6)

Subject: Ethics Question

Dear Commissioner Sosa:

I spoke to Gerald Sanchez last week and he indicated that you would like an opinion from our office regarding an
unused airline ticket. As | understand it, you were scheduled to fly to Tallahassee last year on County business
and were unable to make the trip. You received a voucher from the airline, good for one year, which you intended
to use at some point during the year on County business. As it turns out, you did not use the voucher within the
year and it expired. You wish to know whether you have anything to report as a result of having received the
voucher.

The voucher never represented a gift to you, as you received it in your official capacity to conduct County
business. Since you never actually used the voucher, there is definitely nothing you need to report.

If you need clarification or wish to discuss in greater detail, please contact me at your convenience.
Thanks,

Robert Meyers

3/3/2009




